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On 8 June, the Peacebuilding Commission Central African Republic Configuration (PBC CAR) held 

an informal meeting to brief on the status of the political transition in the Central African Republic 

with a focus on the preparation for the general elections. Member of the configuration were briefed by 

H.E. Mr. Bachir Walidou Modibo, Minister of Territorial Administration of the Central African 

Republic, Mr. Abdoulaye Bathily SRSG UNOCA, Mr. Dimitry Titov, ASG DPKO, Mr. Abdoulaye 

Mar Dieye, UNDP Director of the Regional Bureau for Africa,  Mr. Aurélien  Agbénonci, MINUSCA 

DSRSG/ HC/RC/RR and Mr. Oscar Fernandez-Taranco, ASG for Peacebuilding Support.  

For the occasion, the Chair of the Configuration invited representatives of Australia, Bahrain, 

Denmark, Equatorial Guinea, Finland, Iceland, Ireland, New Zealand, Norway, Qatar, Saudi Arabia 

and the United Arab Emirates to attend as special guests to the meeting. The United States of America 

Special Representative for the Central African Republic, Ambassador W. Stuart Symington also 

attended the event.   

The various panellists drew the attention of the meeting on the 
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General, namely Mr. Babacar Gaye and Abdoulaye Bathily for their leadership in guiding the 

attention of the international community. The Chair made a plea to increase the 


